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I believe voting by mail is safer.  It also helps reach everyone to have their vote 

counted.  Many people don’t have the flexibility with work and home responsibilities 

to be able to vote in person.  This gives the disabled the ability to vote.  The weather 

is notoriously bad and there are usually long voting lines outside.  I think this 

measure is being brought up to make it more difficult to vote and it should be made 

very easy to vote and voting by mail is easy.  The voting system here in Oregon 

works. 


